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Renewable energy sources (RES) are today a rising
solution to face climate change, environmental pollution
and increasing global demand on energy. Renewable
energies cover over 20 % of electricity generation, and
more than 10% of the total final energy consumption
worldwide. Over the last few years especially, variable
renewable energy sources (VRES) are experiencing
worldwide development. Nevertheless, the integration of
VRES in grids also involves some challenges related to
stability and reliability which are mostly caused by the
high uncertainty of their production forecast and
variable nature. The stochastic nature of the VRES
affects the production of energy, unbalancing the
system. This reduces their controllability, complicates
the operation of the system, notably from the economic
point of view compared to other more traditional
electricity generators. This calls for increased flexibility
of the energy networks.  
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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